
WE ARE PRACTICING 
SOCIAL DISTANCING 

 
WE ARE IMPLEMENTING THE MANDATORY SOCIAL 

DISTANCING PROTOCOLS AS PER THE SAN JOAQUIN 

COUNTY STAY-AT-HOME ORDER. 

 Avoid entering the facility if you 

have a cough or fever 

 Maintain a distance of 6 feet from 

others 

 Sneeze or cough into a cloth or 

tissue, if not available, use your 

elbow 

 Do not shake hands or engage in 

any unnecessary physical contact 
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